The Senate Minute: Digital Audio File Script on HB 1414
A change is coming to some laws that pertain to agriculture.
Senator Brian Munzlinger of Williamstown handled House Bill 1414 in the upper chamber.
During debate on the proposal on Sept. 14, he told his colleagues the bill will prohibit certain agricultural data from being subject to public disclosure laws…
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“To not divulge pertinent, personal information, such as: your names; your Social Security numbers; your telephone numbers; your address; or a GPS coordinate, maybe where that project took place.”
But, Sen. Jill Schupp of Creve Coeur adds she believes how tax dollars are spent should always be transparent…
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“So, now we’re taking a whole category — the largest category of employment in the state — and, we’re saying, ‘We are not to subject you to scrutiny with how these taxpayer dollars are utilized.’” 
The new will take effect on Oct. 14.
Reporting for the Missouri Senate, I’m Dean Morgan.
